
 

 

August 30, 2012 
 
Via Email: dcorliss@lawrenceks.org 
 
Mr. David Corliss 
City Manager 
City of Lawrence 
6 East 6th Street 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
 
 
 Re: Sports Village Project 
 
 
Dear David: 
 
 As you know there are a number of documents that are still being negotiated among the City and 
other parties to this transaction that include substantive issues.  The first draft of the Donation Agreement 
was received from the property owner’s counsel on Wednesday, August 29th. 
 
 As your counsel, it is my opinion at this time that the documents are not ready for public 
discussion.  We need to have the documents in substantially final form before presentation to the City 
Commission for discussion and consideration.   
 
 Therefore, it is my recommendation that the City Commission conduct their land use discussion 
on Tuesday, September 4th regarding the proposed site.  I would then suggest that the City Commission 
set Tuesday, September 18th as the date for discussion and consideration of their various documents. 
 
 I will be present for the City Commission meeting on Tuesday, September 4th to answer any 
questions regarding the status. 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
 
      Gary A. Anderson 
 
 
cc: Toni Wheeler 
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